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	We have had an amazing week! Thanks so much for helping it go smoothly! Please sign up for remind if you have not already! Remember to sign your child’s behavior calendar daily. Also, please sign and date the paper on the left to ensure you saw the Tuesday Folder in addition to the stapled graded papers and return both in the Tuesday Folder. 
You can expect as the year progresses to have nightly homework. The nightly homework will be either to re-read a story we have read in class or to do a short page based on questions from the story or skills of the week. I will send out an outline of what should be practiced when as soon as all regular homework starts coming home. Right now, your child will only have a minimal nightly homework to help get them adjusted. Remember everyone should be also reading a book of their choice nightly. Each week you should practice spelling words and review the sight words/high-frequency words listed on the newsletter. Homework should not take more that 30 minutes per night. 

	Reading Skills
Short a sound and Short a word families 
Examples: cat, mat, Sam, pam

Lessons in Schoology: 6-10    
 
Grammar
 Proper Nouns 
   
Spelling Words
Pat, map, ham, sat, man, nap, can, cab, ran, bat (students will have to spell these)

*Test on Friday, September 25th*

High-Frequency Words
A, green, I, see, one, the, we, like, as, jump, us (Students must be able to read these)
	Math
Identifying and Recognizing numbers 1-120

Skip Counting by 2s, 5s, and 10s

Lessons in Schoology: 5-13     
	Social Studies/Science
We will discuss our community, rules and laws.

We will discuss Johnny Appleseed.


Upcoming Events:
September 25th-T-Shirt sales end





